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Regulatory Update 
Changes to IRAM Safety Approval procedure - 
Argentina 
 
The Argentine Institute of Standardisation and Certification (IRAM) have advised 
changes to their FAST TRACK certification scheme.  
 
Under the current FAST TRACK scheme, test reports issued by UL under IEC 
standards or harmonized with IEC, or CBTR and CBTC (Test report and test 
certificates) issued under the CB Scheme and by UL (US) or UL (Demko) allow 
manufacturers to obtain IRAM Approval without the need for local testing.  
 
Under the new FAST TRACK scheme, a physical sample of the product will be 
required for inspection purposes only.   
 
These changes have been advised to come into effect in May; however a date 
has not yet been confirmed.   
 
 
For additional information on the above article please contact: 
 
 
Miss Kathryn Rogan 
Products Compliance Specialists 
Email: kathryn@productcompliancespecialists.com       
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